
Land Information Officers 
February 4, 2015 
Meeting Minutes 

 
The February 4, 2015 meeting was called to order by Paul Klawitter at 9:34 a.m...  Land Information 
Officers present were Paul Klawiter, Todd Rummler, Sue Triggs, Cathy Cooper and Mike Bindl.  Others 
present were Lynn Newkirk and Tim Dahlen. 
 
Sue Triggs moved to approve the minutes of the September meeting.  Seconded by Cathy Cooper.  
Motion was approved. 
 
The 2014 and 2015 Land Information Grant projects were discussed.  To bring Todd, the new county 
surveyor up-to-date, the 2013 grants was discussed.  It was remonumentation project that was 
supposed to be done by December 2014.  Asmark has not completed it yet. 
 
The 2014 grant is as follows: 
$11,400 for remonumentation to finish up the county 
$20,000 for orthophotography 
$ 5,000 to finish the section corner database 
$ 2,000 for ESRI software 
The biggest question now is the section corner database.  Now that Matt Fillius is no longer the county 
surveyor, the officers are not sure where to go from here.  The project consisted on filling in 4 tables, 3 
of which were done by Lynn and Cheryl from Zoning.  Matt was working on Table 3. Matt had completed 
6 of the 16 townships.  This project needs to be completed by December 31, 2015.  Lynn showed Todd a 
copy of Tables 1, 2 and 4 for Buena Vista Township.  Todd said he will talk with Matt to find out what 
Matt was doing on it and how he came up with the data.  Another Land Records person will contact MSA 
to see what is needed on their end. 
 
The 2015 grant is broken down as follows: 
$13,086 to put the surveys on the web 
$19,250 for Parcel Fabric 
$16,601 for ½ time position 
$23,111 for scanning of transfers 
There is a question on the $13,086 for putting the surveys on the web.  Is this for scanning the old 
surveys?  This will need to be looked into. 
 
Paul Klawitter will be retiring April 10, 2015.  He has been the contact for the Land Information program. 
Someone else will need to this.  After discussion, Mike Bindl said he would be the Contact/Coordinator 
for the Land Information. 
 
Sue Triggs moved to adjourn the meeting.  Seconded by Cathy Cooper.  Motion approved.  Meeting 
adjourned at 11:23 a.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Cathy Cooper 


